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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
It is my pleasure to strongly recommend Ms. Demy Q. Mangaya as an English Teacher for 

Co-Language.   

 

I have known Ms. Demy Q. Mangaya for a period of more than one (1) year in my capacity as 

the Owner of Bright UP Language Academy. I have found her to be committed and hard-

working and she’s one individual I have worked with who uniquely stands out.  

 

Ms. Mangaya is a competent English teacher with strong work ethics. She possesses an open 

and has accessible personality. I consider Ms. Mangaya to be a very competent specialist in 

such fields as English language teaching methodology, educational technologies, language 

testing, assessment and material design.  

 

She developed ESL teaching materials from a broad range of sources - books, academic 

journals, magazines, and newspapers. I have no doubt that in view of her qualifications and 

experience Ms. Mangaya will be a productive contributor to the work of any institution and as 

a conscientious, honest and open-minded person. 

 

She is a driven, organized teacher who develops in inspiring relationships with her students. 

Ms. Mangaya has always been driven to develop her skills as a teacher. She’s embraces any 

opportunity for professional development, which makes her an ideal leader. She has a 

wonderful rapport with people of all ages. Her ability to connect with her students and her 

talent at teaching simple concepts. As well as more advanced topics are both truly superior. 

 

I highly recommend Ms. Demy Q. Mangaya to you without reservation and  

If you need additional information about Ms. DEMY Q. MANGAYA please don’t hesitate to 

contact me at 0956-960-0007 and our email is brightuplanguageacademy@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you and more power to your good office. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Jherty E. Inocencio 

Bright UP Language Academy - Owner 
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